
  
 
 
 
October 27, 2014 
  

MEDIA ADVISORY 
  

SAN FRANCISCO BAY FERRY NOW ACCEPTS  
CLIPPER® CARDS ON ALL SERVICE ROUTES 

  
 
WHO:   San Francisco Bay Ferry 

 
WHAT:   SF Bay Ferry will begin accepting Clipper® cards on the Vallejo ferry and Route 

200 buses beginning Monday, Nov. 3, 2014.  

MORE INFORMATION: 

With the advent of Clipper® on the Vallejo/SF route, San Francisco Bay Ferry 
now accepts Clipper® on all service routes. Starting Nov. 3, ferry customers can 
purchase Clipper® cards and load E-Cash on their cards at the Vallejo Ferry 
Terminal ticket office.  

Clipper® is a reloadable transit fare payment card that can be used on San 
Francisco Bay Ferry, Soltrans, Muni, BART, AC Transit, VTA, SamTrans, 
Caltrain, and Golden Gate Transit.  

For more info visit www.clippercard.com or www.sanfranciscobayferry.com  

CONTACT: 
Ernest Sanchez, sanchez@watertransit.org, 510.289.2530 
MacKenzie Communications, jen@mackenziesf.com, p. 415.403.0800, c. 650.296.0626 
 

### 
 
About San Francisco Bay Ferry  
San Francisco Bay Ferry is a service of the Water Emergency Transportation Authority (WETA). 
SF Bay Ferry serves the San Francisco Ferry Building and Pier 41/Fisherman’s Wharf, South 
San Francisco, Alameda Main Street, Harbor Bay, Oakland Jack London Square and Vallejo, 
along with seasonal service to AT&T Park and Angel Island. 


